
From: do-not-reply@usdoj.gov <do-not-reply@usdoj.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 8:18 PM 
To: Yolanda M. Rodriguez <yrodriguez@ci.laredo.tx.us>; Joseph W. Neeb <jneeb@ci.laredo.tx.us>; Laura L. Ortiz 
<lortiz2@ci.laredo.tx.us> 
Subject: DOJ Justice Grants System - Award Number 15PBJA-24-GG-05118-JAGX Notification 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

 

Congratulations! Application GRANT14284773  submitted under the 2024 BJA FY 
24 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program - Local 
Solicitation has been selected for an award. Please log into Justice Grants System 
(JustGrants) at https://justgrants.usdoj.gov to see award details. 
 
For assistance logging into JustGrants, contact JustGrants.Support@usdoj.gov or 
833-872-5175. 
 
Prior to the Authorized Representative accepting the award, the Entity Administrator 
needs to assign a Financial Manager (responsible for submitting the Federal 
Financial Form), a Grant Award Administrator (responsible for submitting Grant 
Award Modifications, Performance Reports and Closeouts) and an Alternate Grant 
Award Administrator (responsible for submitting Grant Award Modifications) to the 
award.  
 
To be eligible for payment, follow the Automated Standard Application for Payments 
(ASAP) recipient enrollment and login guidance at the JustGrants Website 
www.justicegrants.usdoj.gov. Please do not reply to this message. You can contact 
your grant manager Meredith Healey  at 202-445-
9753  and Meredith.Healey@usdoj.gov  

 

For more information go to www.justicegrants.usdoj.gov 
JustGrants is operated under the U.S. Department of Justice 
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